
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Theme: 

Our theme this month is Fall Family 

Fun 

Science – Harvest Time in the yard 

Art- Baking in the kitchen  

Drama – Sports Party 

Blocks – The Circus is in town 

Table Toys – Fall Crafts 

Literacy – Slumber Party 

 

Oct. 3 OFFICIAL COUNT DAY! 

It is extremely important that 

students attend all days from Sept. 

26 – Oct. 10. Students who are not 

in attendance on Oct. 3 cannot be 

included in the official count. This 

count helps to insure our funding 

for our school and students. 

 

Arvada Festival of Scarecrows  

Saturday, Oct. 6th.  Hope to see 

you there! 

 

Special Student Attendance Day 

Monday, Oct. 8th we will have 

school at our regular times.  In 

order for us to meet the required 

school days for preschool we 

needed to add this day to the 

calendar.  Put it on your calendar! 

 

 

 

Fall Break is Friday, October 

12th. No school. Plan to do 

something fun that day! 

 

Lawrence Elementary PTA 

Meeting meets on Oct.16th from 

4:00 – 5:00.  Come join us and 

be a part of what happens in our 

school community. 

 

Traveling Library: 

On Thursday, Oct. 18th Ms. Robyn 

the Librarian will visit us with her 

wonderful puppets, games and 

books. Ask your child, 

” What was your favorite part of 

Miss Robyn’s visit.”  We love Miss 

Robyn, she is so much fun. 

 

Fall Conferences will be held on 

Monday, November 12th, 8:00am – 

2:00pm.  Look for sign up sheets 

later in October. 

 

 

Scholastic book orders are due 

Friday, October 5th. Please take 

advantage of these great deals to 
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supplement your child’s library at 

home. Any questions please speak 

to Ms. Elizabeth. 

 

Vision and Hearing Screening will 

be on Tuesday, October 30 for 

preschool and elementary. 

 

Preschool is selling Butter Braids 

as a fundraiser this year to raise 

money for technology and 

classroom materials. The 

fundraiser will begin October 16th 

to the 29th.  Butter Braids are a 

delicious product and one that is 

easy to sell.  Just ask family, 

friends and trusted neighbors 

and/or co-workers. Thank you in 

advance for your participation and 

helping our preschool with needed 

materials for our youngest 

learners.  More details to follow. 

 

Halloween Parade to City of 

Arvada Tradition: 

On Wed. October 31st All children 

both morning and afternoon will 

come at 8:00 am to school. At 8:45 

am we will be walking with 

kindergarten as a parade to the 

City of Arvada to trick or treat.  

There will not be preschool in the 

afternoon. Families are welcome to 

join us on this little walk.  Please be 

sure to feed your child a good 

breakfast as we will be taking a 

long walk (they will be tired and 

hungry by the time we get back). 

We will also have police escort and 

other city employees to hold 

traffic and guide us to and from  

the school. Look for permission 

slips to sign and return.  Children 

will not be able to go without a 

permission slip. 

Goal: Be Safe and have Fun!! 

 

What to wear: Students can come 

in costumes but remember they 

must be comfortable with solid 

shoes.  

 

 In addition, it is district policy to 

not bring weapons to school such 

as knives, guns, swords etc. as 

part of their costume. Preschool 

also suggests that small toy parts 

be left at home because they will 

be lost at school. 
Happy 

Halloween!!!

 


